Fire Procedure

As Little Cherubs we hold a Certificate of Inspection Fire Detection. Our fire safety provider carries out regular inspections and update or replace as required.

Abbie Wilson is our Fire Safety Warden, Lindy Davis (Manager) and Aliya Mamoona (Deputy Manager) are our Deputy Fire Safety Warden. Training is updated and provided as and when needed.

There are 4 call points in the nursery, which are numbered 1 to 4.

- Number 1 is located in the kitchen.
- Number 2 is located at the bottom of the stairs outside Swans room.
- Number 3 is located in the staff room.
- Number 4 is located at the top of the stairs.

One of the 4 zones are tested each week (staff are made aware in advance to stop any confusion with an actual fire drill).

If a problem occurs with any of the zones we are able to contact our fire safety company who prioritise us straight away as we care for children.

We have regular evacuation drills and all staff are aware that our meeting point is in Doves room or across the road at Goodmayes Park, if Doves room entrance is obstructed.

Our Fire Plan is displayed on our Health and Safety Board in the Nursey.